
 
 

 
 

August 16, 2017 
 
Dear Perry Families, 
 
Thank you for your continued patience as we work to meet our bus routing challenges.   
We have heard your feedback and concerns, and we have made adjustments. 
 
Effective Monday, August 21, here are the new times: 
 
 
Tier 1  -  Perry Meridian High School and Southport High School 
 
School will begin at 7:05 a.m. 
School will end at 1:50 p.m.  (M,T,TH,F) 
School will end at 1:25 p.m.  (Wednesday)  
 
 
Tier 2  -  Perry Meridian & Southport 6th Grade Academies, 
              Perry Meridian & Southport Middle Schools 
              Abraham Lincoln Elementary, Glenns Valley Elementary, 
              Rosa Parks Elementary & Rosa Parks Kindergarten Academy 
 
School will begin at 8:00 a.m. 
School will end at 2:45 p.m.  (M,T,TH,F) 
School will end at 2:20 p.m.  (Wednesday) 
 
 
Tier 3  -  No change to school start and end time,  however,  BUS ROUTE 
CHANGES ARE BEING MADE. 
 
 
Please check your child’s Skyward account Friday afternoon to confirm his/her new 
pick-up/drop-off times. 
 
Thank you again for your patience as we work toward an appropriate solution.   



 
 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Pat Mapes 

Superintendent 

 


